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Cyrus Abhar

Good evening, Board of Education Members. My name is Cyrus Abhar and I am the City
Manager for the City of Rancho Cordova.

I have had the pleasure of working with Superintendent Aguilar in my capacity as the
City Manager for the City of Rancho Cordova since he joined the District in 2017. I have
always found the Superintendent attentive to the needs of the students and their families
in our community. We have been able to foster some wonderful partnerships in the past
few years to improve the quality of education for the students in Rancho Cordova.

Superintendent Jorge Aguilar is a consummate professional who deeply cares about the
academic success of our students. I have always found him committed to maintaining
the long term financial health of the district and creating a thriving educational
environment for our students and teachers.

It has been an absolute pleasure to have worked with Superintendent Aguilar over the
past 3+ years and I look forward to the opportunity to continue building on the
collaborative relationship that we have created with him and with the district to achieve
greater success for the students in our community.
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